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June 18, 1975 

RE: , USE OF PHOTOGRAPHS IN NEWSLETTER 

Cost: $2.50 per ~hoto. 

Phoned Sarah at Press Gang, 253-1224. 

Use glossy, black and white, high contrast photos. 

Would be helpful to have them the size wanted in the newsletter 

so they wouldn't have to be enlarged or reduced. Remember that 

the shape doesn't change in enlarging or reducing. 

For layout, paste a piece of black paper or cut a hole where the 

photograph should be. Indicate which photo should go where by 
putting numbers on back of photos • 


